Submitting your Entry for the Dental Health Foundation Bursary to the Irish Society of Disability and Oral Health
Applicants must submit an electronic or e-mail copy and one hard copy of their entry with a detachable covering letter to the Bursary co-ordinator of the Society for forwarding to the panel of judges. The detachable covering letter must clearly indicate which competition is being entered. Contact details for all authors, including a full email address and phone number of the lead author, and the title of the entry must be included in the covering letter. Authors’ details should not appear in the abstract.
Receipt of your entry will be by e-mail to the submitting author.
Examples of the type of entry that are likely to be successful are: original review articles, oral health promotion projects, innovations in the way services are delivered, novel ways to provide dental care for people with disabilities, interdisciplinary working with parent/carer support groups 
The panel of judges will consist of the ISDH President, immediate Past President, President-elect and an invited academic. The decision of the panel of judges is final and will be communicated by 21st May 2018. The Biennial Travel Bursary will be presented on receipt of proof of acceptance of the abstract by the IADH Congress.
Prizewinners will be invited to give a short oral or poster presentation about their successful entry at the ISDH Summer Conference.
· Entries will not be returned.
· Please note the Society does not undertake to pay the expenses of the Author(s).
ISDH Bursary Contact:
Dr Maura Cuffe, 
Siena, Rahan Road, 
Tullamore, 
Co.Offaly 
Mobile: 087 2357892 
Email: mfcuffe@gmail.com
